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Sir,

With reference to your

letters of the 10th and 15th

Instant, and the Petitions against

the sulling of Timber on the

Islands in Stong take, Deer

Bay and other waters of the

County of Peterborough, I have

the honor to inform you that as

the result of enquiries made,

the Department is informed

that very little timber has

ever been cut on the Islands

referred to under the licenses

held by Mr. D. A. McDonald

of

John Burnham, Esq.

Barrister &c
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